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Community feedback considered in planning for new  

water play parks and play spaces 
 
 
 
Community feedback about two water play parks and two recreation play spaces proposed for the 
Camden area is being used to help design the leisure facilities. 
 
A total of 237 responses were received during the community consultation campaign held in May 
about the water play parks planned for Elderslie and Oran Park and two recreation play spaces at 
Harrington Park and Currans Hill. 
 
“The information and ideas put forward by residents will be used to guide the initial concept design 
of these new facilities,” said Mayor Lara Symkowiak. 
 
“Understanding the needs of the community will help Council to provide facilities that are the most 
appealing and appropriate for residents,” Cr Symkowiak said. 
 
“These new facilities will become an attraction to the area and offer a place for people to socialise 
and have fun,” she said. 
 
In April, Council resolved to allocate $4 million for the design and construction of the parks, 
including a funding component of the water park in Oran Park that will developed as part of a 
voluntary planning agreement with Greenfield Development Corporation and Urban Growth. 
 
The survey responses identified that there was strong support for a variety of challenging play 
equipment in colours inspired by nature for the recreation play spaces. 
 
The concept designs are scheduled to be completed and presented to the community later this 
year. 
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